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Wanalirri School Newsletter Week 1 Term 4 2015 

Dear Parents and Families,  
Wanalirri School  is open after the term break, as we promised to be. Please be aware that 
all school age children are required to attend school each day. We take new enrolments, 
unless they are only here for a day or two. All enrolled students should come every day.  If 
they can’t come for some reason, please come to school to tell us why., as we are required 
by law to keep records of all children who are absent. If children are not sent to school, 
they miss out on learning and the opportunities  and enjoyment learning brings. 



Should your child be in this picture? 

Jack matched 
animal tops and 
bottoms. 

Lee Marlian col-
oured halves of 
groups. 

Sherahni col-
oured halves and 
thirds. 

Will this be the cover of our 25th Anniversary 

PhotoBook? Come up to school and choose from six op-

tions. Many thanks to those who have come to share their 

stories. A page is attached here if anyone else wants to share 

their stories of  Wanalirri Catholic School. They will be pub-

lished in the PhotoBook at our Anniversary celebration next 

June. 

We will be having an assembly and pray-
er for the month of Mary this Friday at 
9.30am. All parents and families are wel-
come. We will share some morning tea 
afterwards. Please come. 

LEFT: Aaron visited the school to enjoy 
looking through old photos. Community 
members are welcome to come. 

We understand that there are no computers for 
community use any more. If you wish to use a 
computer for internet banking etc, we have 
some available between 1pm and 2pm each day. 


